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16th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

INFORMATION MEETING FOR PARENTS OF YEAR 2 PUPILS 

 

We are holding a meeting on Wednesday 28th March at 6.30 p.m. in the School Hall to provide 

information about the Key Stage 1 SATs (national tests).  There will be a short presentation, followed 

by an opportunity to look at materials and to ask questions. 

 

Your children will take part in these assessments within their normal classroom practice.  We do not 

believe in placing our pupils under any unnecessary pressure and ask that you come along to the meeting 

and find out how you can assist us in this. 

 

If you would like further information beforehand, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Information Meeting for Parents of Year 2 Pupils 

 

Name of Child: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I/We will/will not* be attending the information meeting or parents of Year 2 pupils on 28th March at 

6.30 p.m. 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………... (Please Print) 
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